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General Comment 

I'm an investor and US Citizen who is in favor of the proposed amendment. For too 
long, Wall Street executives and firms have committed crimes, including fraud and 
insider trading; and gotten away with little to no punishment. If they are even 
punished, the lack of prison time for individuals and the fines that amount to a tiny 
percentage of the ill-gotten gains for the companies only act to incentivize future 
crime and playing fast with the rules. In effect, for Wall Street, crime pays. The 
proposed amendment is a small but necessary attempt to rein in the rapacious greed 
and excesses of unscrupulous financial workers and entities. More is needed but any 
little bit helps. So please enact with haste. Thank you. 
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